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From the Commander 
                      
                    Thank you to all of you that help to put 
together      some of our impromptu fundraisers. 
Your gene   We thank you for your generosity. 

    

I want to  Thank you to the 468 American Legion 
Polar cubs for raising the most money for special 
Olympics their dedication to community service is 
the best. 
 

 WHAT’S NEW   

 

SAVE THE DATES 

March 10th 

SAL happy hour and 

live music 4-7 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our 468 POLAR CUBS 

 



I can’t thank the kitchen staff enough for what they 
do on Tuesday nights and their unique events. 
Best service anywhere. 
 
I want to thank everyone for supporting post 
activities every Tuesday night we have the Queen 
of Hearts drawing hosted by our own Abe 
Woodard heart of gold and comedian 
extraordinaire. Then Jim Redden takes us through 
the hilarious adventure of steak-night-bingo. If you 
haven’t played before you come down to the post 
for dinner the kitchen opens at five and then stay 
and play and enjoy the camaraderie. I would love 
to meet you.  
 
Thursday night is the pot of gold drawing along 
with  50/50’s and other raffles. Every 50/50 
supports a different post organization every week. 
C’mon down for the fun. During these gatherings 
myself, officers and members of the staff keep you 
informed about not only what’s happening at the 
post but helpful information to all veterans and our 
community.  
 
Watch the Calendar for when the SAL puts on a 
happy hour at the post it always includes a local 
musical talent performing.  
 
I try to make the rounds on every visit to the post 
and catch up with regulars and shake hands with 
those I have not seen in awhile or simply introduce 
myself to new faces. If I have not seen you in awhile 
I may check up on you to reach out and to check 
on my legion family. 

 

    For God and Country  

    Ed Wawrzaszek  
    Commander 468 American Legion Post. 

 

March 17th 

St. Patrick day. Special 

Shamrock shots at the 

bar and Ruben 

Sandwiches will be 

available from the 

kitchen. 

March 19th 

So FRO blanket 

making day proceeds 

go to Bivona Child 

Advocacy Center and 

Children awaiting 

parents 

 

 

March 25th 

CPR Training you must 

sign up at the post if 

interested 

The kitchen will be 

open. 

      TUESDAYS 

      The kitchen is open at      

       5pm and the kitchen  

       staff does outstanding.  

       work. Then stay  and  

       play the Queen of  

       Hearts and  then play.  

       Steak-night bingo It’s a  

       lot  of fun. 

 

 

      

        THURSDAYS 

         Is the Pot-of-gold    

         drawing. We also do  

         our weekly    

         announcements of  

         different  events and  

         going on at the post 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING IN MAY 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

Membership meeting is at 7:30 PM every 
second Monday of the month. 

Contact Us 

      

      

585-663-2091 

YOU CAN EMAIL THE COMMANDER 

ewawrzaszek@gmail.com 

https://www.greeceny468legionpost.com/ 
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